
 

 

 

 

 

What’s on next week? 
Monday Week 1 (New Menu) School Dinners 

Irish Dancing Years 2 & 3 until 4:15 pm 

Girls’ Football Training  

Tuesday AFC Football Y1 & 2 (Full) 

Wednesday Primary School Offers confirmed 

Thursday  

Friday  

 

Diary Dates for the Summer Term                

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 12/04 

Ducklings: Noah & Annabelle 
Dolphins: Sienna & Thea 
Seahorses: Kacper & Ashvith  
Sharks: Isabella & Aizen 
Penguins: Rory 
Bears: Lucy & Max 
Leopards: Nina & Liam 
Tigers: Lennon & Lillian   
Lions: Ruby & Macey  
 

Best Class Attendance: 

Seahorses 98.75% 

 

 
12th April 2024 

Congratulations to our new parent governors – Bethany 
Van-Mierlo & Evie Mrkalj.  Thank you to Jemma Galligan 
who has served our governors for the past 3 ½ years, we 
thank her for her commitment & support; it is very much 
appreciated. 
 
A couple of “housekeeping reminders” – trainers are not 
part of our school uniform & please send your child with 
a healthy snack at all times.  Thank you. 

24 April Science Activity Day – places still available 

29 April Height & Weight Checks – Years R & 6 

8 May Assembly Year 4 
Dolphins Trip to Wild Boar Park 

13 May SATs all week for Year 6 

21 May Bears Trip to Clapham 

22 May Assembly Year 2 

23 May MAT Feast Day 
First Confession 

24 May School finishes for Summer half term 

10 June School reopens 

12 June Class Photos 

18 June Confirmation @ Sacred Heart 6:30 pm 

19 June Assembly Year 3 

26 June Assembly Year 1 

2 July Sports Day KS1 - pm 

3 July  Assembly Year R 
Sports Day KS2 - pm 

5 July Stay & Play Dolphins -pm 

11 July Leavers Show - evening 

19 July Leavers Assembly Year 6 
School closes for the Summer. 

 

A very warm welcome back to school! I hope 
you had a wonderful Easter holiday and are 
ready for a busy and exciting term ahead.  
 
I would like to say how pleased I am to be 
your headteacher. St Bernard’s is a very 
special school and one which I feel extremely 
privileged to lead.  
 
As your new headteacher I will always make 
time to talk with parents, so please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss 
any issues or ask questions. 
 

Roy Turner 
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